
Summer Ethics  
Fellowship for  
Law Students & Recent 
Graduates

TO LEARN MORE AND TO APPLY, PLEASE VISIT FASPE-ETHICS.ORG

“Participating in this fellowship was probably 
one of the most important things I could 
have done at this stage in my career. The 
experience forced us as fellows to do the 
necessary but painful and gut-wrenching task 
of looking for ourselves and our communities 
not only among the victims but among the 
perpetrators of societal inequities.”  

— KRISTIN SHARMAN, 2022 LAW FELLOW 

FASPE Law (Fellowships at Auschwitz for the Study 
of Professional Ethics) is a fully-funded two-week 
international summer program that uses the conduct of 
lawyers and judges in Nazi Germany as a launching point 
and backdrop for an intensive study of contemporary legal 
ethics and leadership.

Fellows visit Auschwitz and other sites in Germany and 
Poland where they consider how to apply the lessons 
of history to the ethical challenges they will face in their 
careers. 

All program costs are covered, including the equivalent of 
round-trip travel from New York to Europe, as well as all 
European travel, lodging and food. 

QUESTIONS? 
Please contact Rebecca Scott, Program 
Director at rscott@faspe-ethics.org. 

PROGRAM DATES 
May 26 – June 9, 2023

APPLICATION DEADLINE 

January 3, 2023

ELIGIBILITY
FASPE Law applicants must fit into one of 
the following three categories: 1) be enrolled 
in a JD program as a 2L or 3L at the time of 
their application; OR 2) be working in the 
legal profession (including a clerkship) at the 
time of their application and have received 
a JD degree no earlier than May 2019; OR 
3) for applicants from education systems 
where law school training does not take 
place at the post-graduate level, applicants 
should have completed their requisite legal 
training in the applicable jurisdiction and be 
working as a trainee or associate (no more 
senior than a 4th year associate).

FASPE programs are non-
denominational. Candidates of 
all religious, ethnic and cultural 
backgrounds are encouraged to apply.

http://faspe-ethics.org
mailto:rscott@faspe-ethics.org

